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No. 8 of 2020  22 June 2020  
 

RE: SCB OPERATIONAL CHANGES REGARDING DELIVERY OF PACKAGES 
 
 

 
 
This NOTICE is issued by the Securities Commission of The Bahamas (the Commission) pursuant to 
its authority under the Securities Industry Act, 2011, the Investment Funds Act, 2019 and the 
Financial and Corporate Service Providers Act, 2000 (the Acts).  
 
The Commission issues this Notice to advise registrants, licensees and the public that, effective 

Monday 22 June 2020, the Commission will be accepting deliveries to its premises between the 

hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. To maintain physical distancing, there will be a designated area at the 

reception desk for the drop-off of packages.  

The Commission further advises that at this time, it will discontinue the process of stamping cover 

letters. Persons requiring acknowledgement of receipt will be required to send correspondences 

via email. 

Any inquiries concerning this notice may be directed to the Commission at info@scb.gov.bs.   
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